Baldwin County Board of Commissioners Communication
1601 N. Columbia Street, Milledgeville, GA 31061

To: Board of Commissioners

From: County Manager Carlos Tobar

Date: 08/03/2021

RE: Renaming of Baldwin County Government Building

I prepared a report as required by the Baldwin County Building and Property
Naming/Renaming policy. I submitted the report for renaming of the building to all
the proposers and commissioners. I reviewed all the documentation. All three
candidates meet the requirements of the policy. I never met any of the individuals. T
could not select one individual over another. I polled the commissioners and no name
received support from three commissioners which would be a requirement to advance
the name of a nominee to a formalized vote at a commission meeting,

Sincerely,

Ly T,

Carlos Tobar, County Manager




